
  May 2 2015 Newsletter  
 
Notes from the Office of the President 
 
Greetings form the President,  
  
I would like to take a moment to congratulate Ski Pelowski on his win at Texo-
ma last month.  Another win for our Senior Bassmasters.  Sorry I did not get a 
newsletter out last month.  
  
 Now on to the tournament at Lake Quitman Saturday, May 2nd.  What a great finish for Mike Burda in 
what I call a Classic Finish, over our Senior Bassmaster Ron Morris.  What you don't know is that Ron had a 
dead fish and was penalized 1/2 a pound and lost the tournament by .27ths of a pound.  What a fin-
ish!  (This should have been on ESPN.) 
  
We senior Bassmasters will applaud our junior Bassmaster winner, Mike Burda.  I would like to 
acknowledge that these two competitors are great friends and it makes my day competing with them.  I 
also value them as my friends. 
  
See you at our next tournament at Joe Pool Saturday, May 23rd, 2015.   
  
Until next time 
Yours for better fishing, 
JD  
President, DFW Bassmasters  

 
TBF Federation News: The Junior State Qualifier is just around the corner so if you know 
kids age 11 to 14 that would like an opportunity to fish and advance for chances of scholar-
ship money getting them to sign up. 
 
 
Membership: We currently have 37 members. 
 
Treasury: Our current Treasury balance is $1135.53.Looking forward to another great non-
profitable year. 
 
Youth: It is that time of the year to start asking for door prize donations for our 9th Annual 
Kids Fishing Tournament on May 30. 
 
Calcutta: Our Calcutta is now at $470. Well we had a close one at Quitman. Had the bass 
that Ron caught not already spawned out it would have made 6 lbs. 


